
I Support HB 1532 

 

This is the first time in 42 years that I have taken the time to write any elected officials for their help.  
My name is Justin Haag out of Dickinson ND and I would like to ask for your support of HB 1532.  I have 
friends and family that would like to send their kids to private schools and home school -  if they could 
only afford it.  Passing this bill just seems fair to those that want to educate their kids outside of the 
public school system.   Please give your support to HB 1532, it would be greatly appreciated! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Justin Haag 

2498 7th St W Dickinson, ND 

701-301-3273 


